
 

Covid-19 
 

While we cannot forecast the adjustments made to the Minnesota covid-19 orders from week to 

week, we know 99% for certain that the 36th Annual WHS FIFTYPLUSCLUB Reunion Luncheon 

will be held on Saturday, August 21, 2021, at Jimmy’s Event Center.  Footnote (1):  we do not 

know for sure what capacity rules (if any) will be in place for the number of people attending indoor 

social events.  Footnote (2):  the current limit to indoor social events at Jimmy’s is (300) attendees. 

Here is what we are going to do with registrations to deal with the possibility of limiting the number 

of attendees due to the state covid-19 orders: 

1) All registrations received will be assigned a number based on the date of the post mark.  

The earlier you mail your registration and check, the lower the number, and the better. 

2) If the state’s social event rule is anything less than (90%) of the fire-rated capacity at 

Jimmy’s Event Center- which is (540), we will confirm exactly that number of attendees by 

the registration numbers. 

3) We will refund all registration money to those with a higher registration number than the 

total guests allowed. 

Jimmy’s Event Center will follow to the letter, all covid-19 orders issued by the State of Minnesota.  

In addition, the WHS FIFTYPLUSCLUB will provide hand sanitizer available at each dining table, 

plus at each exit and entrance door for the Ballroom.  Be reminded of the face mask order that 

will be in effect for months into the future.  Everyone will be required to wear a face mask when 

walking around the Event Center which includes Memories Display Room, the Front Bar and 

Restaurant Area, and the restrooms.  Once you are seated at your table, you may remove your 

mask. 

It is our sincere hope that every person wishing to attend our Annual Luncheon, can in fact do so.  

 

WHS FIFTYPLUSCLUB 
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